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\ TOGETHER WE PAID OFF OUR BUILDING

Dear Friend of Good News Gang, April 2019

There has never been a newsletter that I've been more excited to send out than the one you hold in your
hand right now. No amount of words will ever express our great joy in what the Lord has done for us these
past months

God is s0000000000000 good....... The love, the prayers, the sacrifices, the financial support from a
community of believers has been amazing..... SO many generously gave toward the payoff. You are the
miracle within the miracle. | can not say thank you enough to express my appreciation for your
partnership. On behalf of the team, the children and their families we serve, THANK YOU!!!

It feels like a Boeing 747 airplane has been lifted off of our backs and thrown into the sea. One of the core
tenets of the gospel is that a relationship with Christ brings freedom — freedom from guilt, freedom from sin,
freedom from addiction, freedom in relationships... and even freedom from debt.

Our hearts are overwhelmed with deep appreciation for those who have stood in faith with us and put
their faith into action by doing their very best. In March 2014, we purchased 4801 Oakman Blvd for
$250,000 and now it's completely paid off - no strings attached. I'm exiremely thankful for a team of
dedicated followers of Jesus who invest their time and love with children and their families in Detroit. They
have remained faithful through the highs and lows. We are looking forward to the next 30 years.

This is not only a celebration for those who are currently serving at Good News Gang, but it’s also a
testimony to those who have labored in love from the beginning since 1989. We started on the eastside of
Detroit, then relocated to a theatre in Southwest Deftroit, then to a warehouse, then to an old Polish dance
hall and finally to 4801 Oakman Blvd. Our primary focus will never be about buildings, but on loving, caring
and mentoring precious children for victory in Christ. A building serves as a safe place for children to have
fun and grow spiritually, mentally and academically.

We're having a special open house &
celebration for our building payoff.

Saturday, May 25, 2019
Open House anytime from 4 - é6 pm
Celebration starts at 6 pm
Refreshments will be “provided”
Please join us. Bring a guest.
Oakman Blvd Detroit Ml 48204
If you have questions call 313.220.9405

I’'m looking forward to personally say
THANK YOU for standing with us in faith.
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